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Please support HB 3390.  Animals raised on fur farms suffer extreme psychological 

and physical cruelty.   They are confined to cages with metal mesh flooring that is 

painful for their feet and are subjected to extreme temperatures.  They are killed by 

methods such as gassing, neck snapping, poisoning, or anal electrocution.   

 

Companies shouldn’t profit off the agony, constant pain, stress, and death of these 

animals.    

 

Please support HB 3390 and prohibit these fur sales.  Oregon should follow the 

example of other states and ban the sale of new fur products. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sheila Dooley 

Mosier, Oregon 

 


